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Dear Parents and Guardians 
 

We would like to express our appreciation to our parents and families for your support and dedication to 

following our district-wide COVID-19 procedures and protocols. We are all taking every precaution to 

follow CDC guidelines and prevent community spread. 
 

Please know, although our numbers are continuing to grow in Randolph County, we are committed to 

addressing the needs of our parents and the community. Randolph Clay High School will re-open school 

beginning March 1, 2021 for students in grades 9th -12th who have chosen the face-to-face instructional 

option. Students who return to school will be required to wear a mask at all times while in the building. 
 

Please note that school will continue its original schedule for both virtual and face-to-face students 

beginning March 1, 2021. 
 

Important Things to Remember: 
  

● A copy of our RCHS Reopening Safety Procedures can be found on the district and school 

website. We will continue all efforts to follow CDC guidelines to keep all students and staff 

safe. 
 

● Teachers will provide direct instruction to ALL students Monday through Thursday from 8:00 

A.M. - 3:30 P.M. Fridays will continue to be independent learning days for students to continue 

to complete independent learning assignments (using the instructional workbooks provided) 

and make up work. 
 

● Transportation – Busses will resume their normal bus routes and times for pickup and drop off. 

If there are any questions or concerns, please contact David Prince at (229)310-9692. 
 

● The high school lunch schedule is as follows: 

12:00 PM-12:45 PM for all students 
 

Food Services – For virtual students, who have opted not to return face-to-face, lunches will still 

be delivered to your home. The delivery schedule should resume as before. If there are any 

questions or concerns, please contact Genette Wimberly-Jones @ (229) 310-6042. 
 

As always, we thank you for your continued support. Please continue to implement prevention strategies 

and follow CDC guidelines. If you have any questions or concerns, please contact us at (229) 732-2790. 
 

Sincerely, 

Kimberly W. Ingram 

Kimberly W. Ingram, Principal 
 


